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Ref:  MG/GG23069 

23 October 2023 

Kristy Barber 
Manager, Projects & Leadership  
National Farmers’ Federation 
Locked Bag 9 Kingston  ACT  2604 
 
By Email:  kbarber@nff.org.au 

 

Dear Kristy 

Re:  2023 Diversity in Agriculture Leadership Program 

AgForce is pleased to sponsor the Diversity in Agricultural Leadership Program (DiALP) once again in 
2023.  It recognises Queensland industries’ commitment to diversity in the workplace and the power 
and richness it brings.  AgForce congratulates the National Farmers’ Federation on continuing efforts 
to promote diversity and inclusion in industry. 

Specifically, at AgForce our pledge includes: 

1. Engaging in courageous conversations about ways to truly create inclusive cultures where 
everyone can thrive. 

2. Strengthening our bold and innovative post-COVID workplace policies to recognise changing 
workplace needs and encourage ongoing diversity in our workforce. 

3. Working hard to make our workplace a place of trust, where complex and sometimes difficult 
conversations about diversity and inclusion are held. 

4. Personally, investing and committing to equity, diversity, and inclusion. 

AgForce’s workforce continues to diversity as we work on the many elements of a strong and inclusive 
workplace.  This work will continue to be a priority of management, as will support as part of the 
National Farmers’ Federation to the national DiALP program. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Michael Guerin 
Chief Executive Officer  

AgForce Queensland Farmers Limited 
ABN  57 611 736 700 

 
Second Floor, 110 Mary Street, Brisbane, Qld, 4000 
PO Box 13186, North Bank Plaza, cnr Ann & George Sts, Brisbane  Qld  4003 
 
Ph: (07) 3236 3100 
Fax: (07) 3236 3077 
Email: agforce@agforceqld.org.au  
Web: www.agforceqld.org.au 
 

 

mailto:kbarber@nff.org.au

